Repeat Exam – Phonetics of English Pronunciation, SS 2008
The repeat exam, for those who failed or were unable to take the exam in July, will be on

Tuesday 23 rd September 2008
10 – 11.00

in the 'Musiksaal'
Please come to the secretary's office of the Phonetics Institute (building C7. 2, room 4.11) and register for the exam personally before Tuesday 9th September 2008.  

The office is only open for limited periods during August and September. Please consult

the notice giving the opening hours on the office door.

If you are studying under the old regulations (Magister, Diplom), you may register by email: 

sek-wb@ coli.uni-saarland.de
gez. W. Barry
